OVERCROWDING and HEALTH / SAFETY HAZARDS:

If you are working for an agency, you may already have somewhere to live provided
by them. There are rules which say how many people should live in certain types of
property to prevent overcrowding and fire hazards. There are rules to make sure that
the property is a good enough standard so as not to affect your health. If you want to
know whether your home meets these standards, or think it is not safe, contact the
Environmental Health Section at your local district or borough council for free advice.
Your landlord does not need to know you have contacted them.



